
August 25, 2010 

Heinrich Schelbert, MD, PhD 
Editor-in-Chief, The Journal of Nuclear Medicine 
Society of Nuclear Medicine 
1850 Samuel Morse Drive 
Reston, VA 20190-5316 

Via Certified Mail Number: 700922500002 18830762 

Dear Dr. Heinrich Schelbert: 

Enclosed please find an article to be considered for publishing in your journal. 

The article discusses the legal and regulatory requirements of U. S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission1 regarding the operation of a nuclear medicine clinic. The article also 
discusses my experiences as participant of an alternate dispute resolution process with 
the NRC. 

I appreciate your consideration regarding my submittal. 

Sincerely yours, 
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: Juan E. Perei Monte, MD 
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